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              Boldmere Junior School – Newsletter 
                 COFIELD ROAD,  SUTTON COLDFIELD, B73 5SD 

                  Telephone:  464 3656      Fax:  0121 464 1344 

                    Website:   www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk 

  

                                                        
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects 

all staff and volunteers to share this commitment 

 

  

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians       20 November 2018 

           No 11 

 

General Information 
 

Dinner Money Reminder 
A reminder that the cost of a meal is £2.30 (£11.50 per week), payable in advance.  Please 

check your ParentPay account to be sure that you are in credit.  

 

FSM – if you believe you may be eligible for free school meals, please contact the office to 

discuss/collect an application form. 

 

Culmington Manor – year 4 (2019) – Medical/Dietary Information 
A reminder that a form was sent out last week via your child regarding the above residential 

trip.  If you have not received a form, please let the office know.  All forms should be 

returned to the school office by Friday 23 November 2018. 

 

Forthcoming Events 
 

6T’s Class Assembly – WEDNESDAY 21 NOVEMBER 2018– 9.05 am 
A reminder that parents/guardians of children in 6T are invited to their class assembly 

tomorrow (Wednesday 21 November). The assembly will last approximately 40 minutes.  

We look forward to seeing you then but appreciate that not all parents/guardians will be able 

to attend due to family or work commitments. 

 

Thursday Football Club with Mr Uppal – cancelled for this term 
Unfortunately, there will be no more Football Club this half term due to the lack of light.  The 

club will continue in the Spring Term.  More details will follow nearer the time. 

 

Children in Need – Non Uniform and Cake Sale 
Thank you to everyone who supported Children In Need.  We raised the following: 

 Donation for ‘Do your own thing’ Non Uniform - £295.25 

 Money raised from cake sale - £221.00 

The total raised was a fantastic £516.25 

 

Year 3  Singing Showcase – ticket entry – Friday 23 November – 2.30 pm 
Year 3 are taking part in a ‘Singing Showcase’ this Friday (23 November 2018) at 2.30 pm in the 

junior school hall.    Two tickets per child have been allocated.  If you are unable to use your ticket/s, 

please return them to the school office asap. 

 

 

 

http://www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk/
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Christmas Meal – Children – Wednesday 5 December 2018 
If your child usually has sandwiches and would like a Christmas meal on Wednesday 5 

December 2018, please fill in the slip below.  The meal choice will be a Turkey Roast with 

potatoes and seasonable vegetables.  The other options will include Vegetable Samosa, 

Veggie Bake and Pasta Tuna Bake.  The pudding choices will include ‘Chocolate 

Hedgehog’, mince tart and Christmas log. 

Please note, if your child usually has a hot meal and would like a vegetarian option, please 

indicate on the slip.  All slips to be returned to the school office and payment made via 

ParentPay by Wednesday 28 December.   

 

Year 5 Trip to Cadbury World – Thursday 20 December 2018 
Letters have been sent out regarding the above trip.  Payment must be made via ParentPay.  

Please ensure you send your consent slip to the school office asap. 

 

Congratulations 
A huge congratulations to our football teams, who have had many successes in the past few 

weeks. 

 

Firstly our Boys’ 5-a-side team won the SCPSFA 5-a-side indoor tournament on 8 

November.  The team were magnificent, winning all 3 league games, scoring 9 goals and 

conceding none.  We then won the final 3-1 on penalties after drawing 1-1 against Little 

Aston. 

The team consisted of Josh W, Connor F, Beck T, Jack Q, Henry R, Toby E. 

 

Secondly, congratulations to our amazing girls’ football team who won the SCPSFA 5-a-side 

Premier League Indoor Tournament (Girls).  The girls played some amazing football and we 

are very proud of them.  They won their league and were unbeaten, winning 3 games and 

drawing one.  We will now play, in two weeks’ time, in another tournament for winning this 

one. 

The team consisted of Emily L, Izzy D, Lydia G, Martha Q, Heidi C, Evie B 

 

Finally, both our A and B football teams played on Friday night against Deanery.  Our A 

team won 2-0, their second successive 2-0 win, with some great goals from Beck and Toreud.  

Our B team drew 2-2 with Sam and Daniel scoring.  Both games were really competitive and 

we played some great football, so well done! 

 

The A team consisted of Josh W, Connor F, Sam B, Beck T, Jack Q, Toby E, Henry R, 

Martha Q, Toreud A-E 

 

The B team consisted of Alfie D, Josh F, Will C, Kasper S, Yashveer C, Sam B, Daniel 

W, Spencer H 

 

A massive well done to everyone who has represented their school so well in all of these 

competitions and tournaments.  We will be adding match reports to the website in the 

near future. 

 

Bicycles/Scooters on School Premises 
If your child wishes to leave their bicycle or scooter on the school premises, it is advisable to 

use a lock.  A reminder that any personal property brought onto the school premises is 

the responsibility of the owner and not the school.  Unfortunately, a child’s bicycle went 

missing last Thursday evening from the Infant School bike shed.  The bike is pink with purple 
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decoration (20” wheels) and went missing at approximately 4.30 pm.  Please contact the 

school office if you have any information regarding its whereabouts. 

 

Busy Bodies News -IMPORTANT INFORMATION  

November payment 

Please be aware that there are a number of parents with outstanding fees 

for November.  If you received an e-mail last weeks and have not cleared your child’s 

Parentpay balance, please note we will not be able to book your child in for December.  

Last month balances for juniors and infants were cleared by the end of the month, please help 

us to keep it this way.  

 

December booking form. 

Forms are now available at the Busy Bodies desk and online at the Federation of Boldmere 

schools website. Please return by Friday 30th November (which is next week Friday). Thank 

you. 

 

PTA News –  
 

Do you work in a company that might donate a raffle prize for our Christmas fundraising?   

We would be grateful for any donations.  Please ask and let us know. Thanks in advance. 

 

We have so many activities happening over the Christmas period and we need help with the 

Christmas Fair.. would you consider organising the event?  Please get in touch. 

 

 

Community News – Disclaimer – The following community events are for your 

information.  Should you wish to obtain further information or attend, it is at parents’ own 

discretion. 

 

The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe 
Following on from the success of last year’s Potter Party, this year families have an 

opportunity to enter the magical world of Narnia.  The event is on Saturday 1 December in St 

Michael’s church hall, 192 Boldmere Road – 5.15/5.30 pm entrance until 7.30 pm.  

Storytelling, craft activities and food/refreshments included in the cost.  Children £3.50 and 

Adults £1.50.  Tickets are available from Jeanette Nicholls, Children’s and Families’ 

Missioner Jeanette.cfm@gmail.com or 07492474472. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Welch 

Assistant Head Teacher 
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BOLDMERE JUNIOR SCHOOL 

 
CHRISTMAS MEAL – WEDNESDAY 5 DECEMBER 2018 – CHILDREN 

 

If your child usually has a Roast Wednesday meal, they will automatically be ordered a 

Christmas Turkey Meal on this day and there is no need to fill in the slip. 

 

If they usually choose the vegetarian option or fish option on a Roast Wednesday, please 

indicate below their vegetarian/fish meal choice for that day. 

 

If they usually bring sandwiches and would like to order a Christmas Turkey Meal or a 

vegetarian option, please indicate their meal choice below and return the slip to the office and 

ensure you make your payment of £2.30 on ParentPay asap. 

 

We will be unable to process any meal orders until we have received payment on ParentPay 

and we have been advised of your meal choice. 

 

 

 

 

 

Name of my child ……………………………………………….Class ………… 

 

My child usually has sandwiches and would like to order 

a Christmas Turkey Meal        …….. 

 

I would like to order the vegetarian option of Samosa    …….. 

 

I would like to order the vegetarian option of Veggie Bake    …….. 

   

I would like to order Pasta Tuna Bake      …….. 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian …………………………………………………………… 

 

Please ensure your ParentPay account is in credit 

 

 


